
   

   

STAKEHOLDER UPDATE  

RE: 2021/22 W&RSETA INTERNATIONAL LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME  

03 FEBRUARY 2022 

Dear Stakeholder,  

The W&RSETA extends it appreciation to your company for expressing an interest to participate in our 

2021/22 International Leadership Development Programme (ILDP).  

We are pleased to inform you that the SETA has recently appointed the Gordon Institute for Business 

Science (GIBS) to deliver this prestigious programme.  

Following this appointment, GIBS will commence with the selection process in line with the institution’s 

requirements for the programme. This is anticipated to be finalised by mid-February and shortlisted 

candidates will be invited for interviews.  

The programme schedule will be provided with the acceptance letter to the successful candidates.  

You will receive further communication from GIBS in finalising the selection process and going forward. 

We appreciate your patience with us during this process.  

Kindly convey our good wishes to your nominate candidate as they undergo the selection to secure a 

spot on the 2021/22 ILDP. 

 

Yours in skills development,  

Tom Mkhwanazi  

Chief Executive Officer  

 


